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FOR WRITTEN REPLY

 QUESTION NO-3950

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: NOVEMBER 2015

(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO -2015)

3950-Mr M H Redelinghuys (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:
Whether, with reference to the filling of the vacancy for the Head of the Directorate for Priority Crime Investigation, he will provide (a) the list of the shortlisted candidates and (b) copies of curricula vitae of the specified candidates; if not, why not; if so, by what date?
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REPLY:
The relevant recruitment and selection prescripts were followed when the position of the Head of the Directorate for Priority Crime Investigation was filled.  The Minister will provide both the list of the shortlisted candidates and copies of their CV’s when parliament resumes in 2016. 
